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Meredith McIntyre

From: Meredith McIntyre
Sent: Friday, 13 November 2020 10:22 AM
To: 'Llyan Smith'
Cc: rcroft; Melanie Squires
Subject: RE: Local Environmental Plans Submission

Thanks Llyan 
 
I am happy to “sign off” that the revisions meet the Gateway determination conditions. 
 
You can proceed to public exhibition. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Meredith 

Meredith McIntyre 
Acting Manager, Western Region 
 

Local and Regional Planning | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
T 02 6229 7912  |  E meredith.mcintyre@planning.nsw.gov.au 
188 Macquarie Street, Dubbo NSW 2830 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 

 

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our 
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and 
economically. 

 

From: Llyan Smith <lsmith@murrayriver.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 12 November 2020 5:30 PM 
To: Meredith McIntyre <Meredith.McIntyre@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: rcroft <rcroft@murrayriver.nsw.gov.au>; Melanie Squires <MSquires@murrayriver.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: FW: Local Environmental Plans Submission 
 
Hi Meredith, 
 
Just a heads up, I have amended the PP for the police station as required by the Gateway and submitted through the 
portal today. 
 
We’ll await your advice that we are good to go with consultation (or that the revised PP needs further work). 
 
Cheers!  
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 Llyan Smith  | Senior Town Planner | BUrbRegPlan (Hons) | 

Murray River Council | Moama Office | 52 Perricoota Rd Moama, NSW 2731 
PO Box 906, Moama, NSW 2731 
f  03 5884 3417 |  m  0429 568 177    
1300 087 004 | www.murrayriver.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

From: NSW Planning <planning.apps@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 12 November 2020 5:28 PM 
To: Llyan Smith <lsmith@murrayriver.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Local Environmental Plans Submission 
 

Thank you for your Local Environmental Plans submission through the NSW Planning Portal. 
 
The reference number for your submission on 12 November 2020 is S-2437 . 
 
We have shared your submission with the Department's Regional team for processing. 
 
Please note that the Regional team may request additional information from you to help with their processing. 

This email has been automatically sent through the NSW Planning Portal. Please do not reply to this message. For more information please 
visit the NSW Planning Portal, or email us at eplanning@planning.nsw.gov.au, or call our help line on 1300 305 695.  


